
Hello from Steel Valley middle School. Here are the announcements for the week of January
3rd.  Happy New Year!!

Remote learning will resume starting tomorrow, students will still need to submit the daily
attendance form and follow their assigned classes.

The Student Government will meet Wednesday, January 6th at 3:00 on Zoom to discuss
January projects.  The link will be sent this week.

Lunch pick-ups will resume tomorrow at all locations from 10:30 to 12:30.

That concludes the weekly announcement.  Have a great evening.


